
Stuffed Animal
Sleepover

Ever wonder what happens at school when all the teachers go
home? Drop your stuffed animal off for a sleepover at school! 

Drop your favorite stuffed animal off during Movie Night on Friday,
April 11th (6pm-8pm) and pick them up Saturday, April 12th (10am-

12pm). Chaperones will take pictures of all the stuffed animal
adventures and share them with participating families!

Cost is $5/stuffed animal (no limit).
Register here: https://bit.ly/rmsstuffiesleepover
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